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“Everything we can be, with Christ in our hearts.” 

Welcome Back! 
A huge welcome back to you all – parents, staff, governors and 
of course the stars of the show (see below)! 
It seems like a blink of an eye that we said goodbye back in July, 
but here we are again, looking forward to another great year at 
our wonderful school. 
The children have settled in brilliantly, and a special mention 
goes to our new Reception intake, who have been so brave in 
their big step…mind you, they are in great hands. It feels great 
to be back amongst the extended SJV family. All best wishes for  
the year ahead! 



News: 

• Memorial Mass for Mrs. Nightingale, 
St. John Vianney Church Sat 14th 
September @6:30pm. 

• All are welcome. Please join us to 
remember a much loved member of 
the School and Parish Community 

• Refreshments in the Church Hall 
afterwards. 

 

 



The SJV Daily News 

Poetic License! 

Poetic Masterpiece – in week 1!!! 

Huge ‘well done’ to this Year 4 poet – she has hit the ground 
running this week with a thoughtful and moving poem. 
Outstanding! 

 

I am loving and humble 
I wish the world could be a better place 
I wonder what God hopes for me? 
I hear the trees speaking to me 
I see the future waiting for me 
I am loving and humble 
 
I pretend I’m a fashion designer 
I feel hopeful for the time ahead 
I touch the love God is giving to me 
I worry the world will end some day 
I cry thinking about thoughts and prayers 
I am loving and humble  

 

I understand different languages 
I say that I’m outstanding 
I dream about the world 
I try to make myself better 
I hope I can make a change 
I am loving and humble 
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Amazing start to Year 4 Writing 
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